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Environmental Services: Travel Awareness Unit 

Artist in Residence Project
CALL for SUBMISSIONS

North Yorkshire County Council has received funding from Arts Council England, Yorkshire in this first ever award for a Highways Authority.  We wish to commission an established or up and coming artist to work with our Travel Awareness Unit during this Spring and Summer.  

The project will involve the production of a mobile installation that can be sited in a number of locations in North Yorkshire.  The project will also involve an education programme and a series of public presentations. 
The intention is to create an innovative piece of art but at the same time encourage people to take a questioning, critical look at their surroundings and ask themselves whether they would prefer a lifestyle and a townscape that was less dependent on the private car.  This should not be anti-car but should aim to challenge where and when the car is master rather than servant.

We would like to encourage artists to consider a range of collaborations and work in a variety of media, possibly combining the skills of more than one artist.  However, this doesn’t preclude applications from a single artist.  Applicants will be interested in producing innovative new work that will be accessible, enjoyable and informative.
Location: North Yorkshire

Start Date: April 2005
End date: October 2005

Type of Contract: Contract for services
Closing date for submissions: Wednesday, 9th March 2005

For copies of the Brief contact:

E: libraries@northyorks.gov.uk

T: 01609 53 3826
M: Library Secretaries, North Yorkshire County Council, Business & Community Services HQ, 21, Grammar School Lane, Northallerton, North Yorkshire, DL6 1DF
Once you have a copy of the brief, for an informal discussion contact: Gillian Wall, Arts Officer 01609 767 800 or Geoff Gardner, Travel Awareness Officer, 01609 53 2371
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